
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We hope you have a fantastic weekend... 

Attendance 

Last week 47 children out of  50 

received Dojo 

points for being in 

school on time all 

week.  Well done! 

 Forest School  

 

For a Forest School  

session your child will not 

need to wear their school uniform.  

We would like the children to come 

to school wearing clothes that are 

suitable for the weather.   

A tracksuit that you do not mind 

getting muddy and welly boots 

would be perfect.    

 

The following children will 

need to wear their play clothes 

to school on Monday... 

Please remember to complete the 

phonics homework with your 

child.  You will find the sheet in 

your child’s book bag.   

Louie  

Ananya  

Charlie  

Romeo  

Mayleigh  

Noah  

Thomas  

Elizabeth  

Owen  

Freddie  

Molly  

Rhue  

Clayton  

Antonia  

Emily  

Felicity  

Joshua M 

Nova  

Riley  

Quinn  

Remi-Rose   

Amelia  

Jovi  

Kaden  

Theo T 

Due to this changeable weather 

please make sure that your child 

has a named coat in school every 

day. 

Meet the Team 

 

Join us in school on Wednesday 

27th September at 2:30pm to meet 

the Reception team!  This is a 

chance for you to look around the 

children's classrooms and find out 

some important information about 

what the children will be learning 

this year.  


